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ship Subventions-Local Services-Steam service between Baddeck and lona, for the
year ending 3lst March, 1919.

14. iResolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Two thousand five hundred
dollars be granted to Jus Majesty. for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-
Local Services-Steam service betwecn Charlottetown, Victoria and Holliday's wharf,
for the year ending 3lst Mardi, 1919.

15. iResolved, That a sum n ot exceeding five-sixths of Six hundred dollars be
gran-ed to is Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and S'týéamship Subventions-Local
Services--Steain service between Froude's Point and Lockport, N.S., for the year
endîng 31st iMarch 1919.

16. iResolved, That a sum n ot exceeding flve-sixths of Ten thousand dollars be
granzed to lus Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Services--Steam service between Grand Manan and the MNainland, for the year end-
ing 3lst Marci, 1919.

17. llesolved, That a sum itot exceeding five-sixths of Five thousand dollars be
granted to is Majcsty. for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Services Steam service between Halifax, Causo and Guysborough, for the year end-
ing 3lst March, 1919.

18. iResolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of Ten thbusand dollars be
granted to His Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Services-Steam service between Hlalifax and Newfoundland, via Cape Breton ports,
for the year ending 31st March, 1919.

19. iResolved, Tbat a sum flot excecding five-sixths of Four thousand dollars be
granted to His Majes ty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions- -Local
Services-Steam service between Hlalifax, Mahone Bay, Tancook Islands and La
Havre River ports, for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

20. IResolved, That a sum not exceeýding flve-sixths of Four thonsand dollars be
granted to His iMajesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Serviccs-Steam service between Hlalifax and Spry Bay and ports in Cape Breton,
for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

21. Resolved, That a sum not exceeding fivo-sixths of Six thousand dollars be
granted to His Mai esty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamnship Subventions-Local
Services-Steam service between Halifax, South Cape Breton and Bras d'Or Lake
ports, for the year ending- 31st March, 1919.

22. Resolved, That a sum not exceedîng five-sixths o' Four thousand dollars be
granted to His Majesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Services-S team service between Halifax and West Coast Cape Breton, calling at
way ports, for the year ending 3lst March, 1919.

23. llesolved, That a sum flot exceeding five-sixths of Two thousand dollars be
granted to His Majcsty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Services-Stcam service between Hlalifax and Sherbrooke, for the year ending 3lst
March, 1919.

24. iRes-)dved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Eighteen thousand dollars
be granted to lus M-Lajesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-Local
Services-Steam service from the opening to the closing of navigation in 1918
between the mainland and the Magdalen Islands, for the year ending 3lst March,
1919.

25. iResolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Six thousand five hundred
<lolhirs be granted to lis Maiesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-
Local Services-Steam service betwcen Mulgrave and Canso, for the year ending
3lst Marci, 1919.

26. Resolved, That a sum not exceeding five-sixths of Five thoùsand five hundred
dollars be granted to His Maiesty, for Mail Subsidies and Steamship Subventions-


